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Have you
considered?

Visit our new and
improved website at
KPFoodBank.org to
sign up to be a
volunteer, donate,
keep up on events,
and so much more!

Check out our
Twitter page to see
what's happening
every day at the
food bank!
@KPFoodBank

Follow our Instagram page to
see what's cooking in our
kitchen, what events are
coming up, and more!
@kenaipenisulafoodbank

Please consider giving to the organization(s)
that you feel compelled to support. Pick
Click Give approved organizations all strive
to make our communities better places for
everyone to live. 

All donations are tax deductible and donors
will receive tax documentation from the
State once the donation has been
processed. Permanent Fund Dividend
applications are available until March 31,
though Alaskans can choose to add or
adjust their pledges online until August 31. 

File for your PDF or add a pledge at
pfd.alaska.gov

Email communication helps to reduce
postage costs, and can be fiscally and
environmentally responsible. We try to
communicate with donors through
email as much as possible. If you aren't
receiving emails from us, but would like
to, please contact
lmurray@kpfoodbank.org

33955 Community College Drive
Soldotna, AK 99669
907-262-3111


